



















    Get to Know Your



DISTRICTS













The Games are fast approaching! Take this 
opportunity to get to know the districts that 
help support your beloved Capitol. 



Love your labor. 

Take pride in your task. 

Remember, your future is in our hands. 
























District 1



“District 1 makes the luxury goods that decorate and beautify our great 
Capitol. It’s excellent taste and craftsmanship keep Capitol residents 
bewigged and bedazzled year-round.”

 -A statement from Octavius Deniumont, Capitol Resident 





Currently, District 1 has a population of 24,315, making it the 9th largest 
district in Panem .



District 1 sits above the northern border of the Capitol, where the 
American states Montana, Idaho, Utah, and Wyoming used to be. 



It is bordered by District 4 to the west, District 7 to the north, and 
District 5 to the south. 



District 1 has a tesserae rate of 0.069 tesserae per person and a tesserae 
percentage of 6.96%.



District 1’s traditional color is citadel green, with a color code of 
#88844. This color is believed to represent the olive branch that District 
1 offers from the districts to the Capitol.





District 2



“Our nation would be nothing without District 2's superb stonework, 
weaponry, and peacekeeping training facilities. District 2 build, 
fortifies, and protects our cities and its citizens are known individually 
for their strength.”

    -statement from Maximillian Everglow, Capitol Resident 



Currently, District 2 has a population of 231,354, making it the 2nd 
largest district in Panem. 



District 2 lies to the south of the Capitol, over where ruins the American 
states Colorado and New Mexico are. This district features the beautiful 
Rocky Mountains.



It is bordered by District 8 to the east, District 10 to the south, and 
District 5 to the west.





District 2 has a tesserae rate of 0.008 tesserae per person and a tesserae 
percentage of 0.873%. 



District 2’s traditional color is red oxide, with a color code of #5a2520. 
This color represents the strength of its citizens and the blood that their 
tributes spill annually in the Hunger Games.










District 3



“Panem is one of the most advanced nations in mankind’s history, thanks to 
the efforts of District 3. Its computers keep us all connected and it’s 
electronic gadgets keep us all entertained.” 

	 - a statement from Celestia Chime, Capitol resident 



Currently, Distirct 3 has a population of 195,329, making it the 3rd 
largest district in Panem.



District 3 lies behind the eastern border of the Capitol, where the 
American states Illinois, Indiana, Iowa, and Minnesota. 



It is bordered by District 12 to the east, District 8 to the south, 
District 9 to the west, and District 6 to the north. 



District 3 has a tesserae rate of of 0.322 tesserae per person and a 
tesserae percentage of 32.27%. 



Disrict 3’s traditional color is palomino beige, with a color code of 
#ba7e48. It symbolizes efficiency, practicality, stability, intellect, and 
innovation, reflecting their technological expertise and contributions to 
the Capitol's advancements.





District 4



“Do you like seafood? Shrimp and crabmeat? Often overlooked, District 4 
plays an essential role, bringing us th bounty of the sea. These citizens 
are adept with nets and tridents, and can swim like fish themselves.” 

	 -statement from Pageilus Thling, Capitol resident 



Currently, District 4 has a population of 111,453, making it the 7th 
largest district in Panem. 



Distirct 4 is situated on the western coast of Panem, encompassing the past 
territories of California, Oregon, Nevada, and Washington. 



It is bordered by District 7 to the north, District 1 to the east, and 
Distirct 5 to the southeast. 



District 4 has a tesserae rate of 0.236 tesserae per person and a tesserae 
percentage of 23.67%. 



District 4’s traditional color is plantation teal, with a color code of 
#415149, being known to symbolize the seas and lakes which District 4 
provides for the Capitol from. 


















District 5



“Electric, solar, and nuclear- District 5 harnesses the energy of the earth 
and the sky in order to power our great nation.”

	 -statement from Areliona Bilty, Capitol resident



Currently, District 5 has a population of 134,345, making it the 5th 
largest district in Panem. 



District 5 lies in the remains of American states Arizona, Utah, Nevada, 
and New Mexico. 

 

It is bordered by District 4 to the northeast, District 1 to the north, 
District 2 to the east, and District 10 to the southeast.



District 5 has a tesserae rate of 0.021 per person and a tesserae 
percentage of 2.14%. 



District 5’s traditional color is ripe eggplant, with a color code of 
#492d35. This reflects the district’s role in power generation, and 
representing the stability and effiency it provides the Capitol with. 





District 6



“Our hovercraft, our high-speed trains, and our cargo trains come to us 
from Distirct 6. Ironically, the citizens here have little love for 
travel.”

	 -statement from Scarafie Dropp, Capitol citizen 



Currently, District 6 has a population of 784,453, making it the largest 
district in Panem. 



District 6 lies in the old territories of Ontario, a territory that was 
owned by the Canadian government in addition to the American states 
Michigan, Wisconsin, Illinois, Minnesota, and Ohio. 



District 6 is bordered by District 3 to the south, District 9 to the 
northwest, and D̵̪̂s̶̘̲̅t̷̺̪͇̎̂r̸͙͈̱͖̂i̸̻͔͋c̵͍͈̍̐t̵̢̙̔͋̀ ̷̧̣͑1̶͇̈́͝3̶̲̮̤́̄ 
T̷̪͈͎͕̿͘ó̷̥̇̆ ̶̗̫̠̐̉ṭ̸͎̓̉̄h̸̨͍̣̔̋̕ę̶̐̇ 
̸̹̈́̎ͅè̵̙͙̟̋̔͘a̷̛͈̠̠̣̾͝s̴̛̯͈̳͆t̸̙̄͑̇͜͝. 



District 6 has a tesserae rate of 0.087 tesserae per person and a tesserae 
percentage of 8.71%. 



Distirct 6’s traditional color is crushed leaves orange, with a color code 
of #a15431. It represents the district’s transportation industry and the 
warmth, energy, and vitality it brings to the Capitol. 




















District 7



“This beautiful district is lush with trees, from which these citizens 
supply our lumber and paper. The people of District 8 are hardworking and 
down-to-earth.”

	 -a statement from Wahilia Ventill, Capitol resident



Currently, District 7 has a population of 26,354, making it the 8th largest 
district in Panem. 



District 7 lies in the remains of mostly old Canada, Alberta, British 
Columbia, Saskatchewan, alongside the American states Montana, Washington, 
Idaho, and North Dakota. 



District 7 is surrounded by District 4 to the southeast, District 1 to the 
south, and District 9 to the east. 



District 7 has a tesserae rate of 2.395 per person and a tesserae 
percentage of 239.58%, suggesting individuals often take out multiple 
tesserae for themselves. The Capitol praises District 7 and its residents 
for using the Capitols gifts wisely, and building support for the annual 
games! 



District 7’s traditional color is pine-bark brown, with a color code of 
#7c5242. This shade is known to represent the lumber that District 7 
provides to be spread amongst the Capitol structures.  



District 8 



“From the simple, lovely fabrics of the districts to the brocades favored 
in the Capitol, District 8 sews, spins, and dyes it all.”

	 - a statement from Anororo Shei, Capitol resident 



Currently, District 8 has a population of 122,134, making it the 6th 
largest district in Panem. 



District 8 is part of the territory in the American states Illinois, Kanas, 
Missouri, Tennessee, Arkansas, and Kentucky. 



District 8 is bordered by District 12 to the east, Distirct 11 to the 
south, District 2 to the west, District 9 to the northwest, and District 3 
to the north. 



District 8 has a tesserae rate of 0.572 tesserae per person and a tesserae 
percentage of 57.26%. 



DIstrict 8’s traditional color is buff leather brown, with a color code of 
#835c27. This color symbolizes the naturality in the origins of both 



District 8’s fabrics and dyes.  





District 9



“District 9 is Panem's bread bowl, giving us the fertile harvest we need to 
keep rising as a nation. Its amber waves of grain are an inspiration to us 
all.

	 -Venillia Shoromi, Capitol resident



Currently, District 9 has a population 15,346, making it the 11th largest 
district in Panem. 



District 9 is in the areas where American states Nebraska, North Dakota, 
and South Dakota, as well as the Canadian province Manitoba. 



District 9 is surrounded by District 6 to the northeast, District 3 to the 
east, District 8 to the southeast, District 2 to the southwest, District 1 
to the west, and District 7 to the northwest,  



District 9 has a tesserae rate of 4.593 tesserae per person and a tessera 
percentage of 459.3%. This informs us that District 9 is one of the most 
prominent investors in tesserae across Panem! The Capitol thanks you for 
supporting the games and carefully using their generous offers.



District 9’s traditional color is log cabin green, with a color code of 
#373b2c. This hue represents the wild nature that District 9 takes and 
transforms into the grain and flour that feeds the Capitol. 



District 10



“The gentle lowing of cattle is the first thing a visitor to District 10 
hears. This region raises strong, healthy livestock, which becomes the meat 
that helps us raise strong, healthy children of Panem.”

	 - a statement from Vivacio Strongheld, Capitol resident 



Currently, District 10 has a population of 19, 234 making it the 10th 
largest district in Panem.



District 10 mostly lands in the area of what used to be Mexico, in the 
areas of Aguascalientes, Chihuahua, Coahuila, Durango, Nuevo León, San Luis 
Potosí, and Tamaulipas, also in the remains of the American state of Texas. 



District 10 is bordered by only three other districts: District 11 to the 
northeast, District 2 to the north, and District 5 to the northwest. 



District 10 has a tesserae rate of 15.179 tesserae per person and a 
tesserae percentage of 1517.9%. The Capitol sincerely thanks District 10 
for being the second most purchaser of tesserae. Citizens of District 10, 
you are hard working and know how well your Capitol treats you and you use 
our unsparing gifts to once again support us. 



District 10’s traditional color is donkey grey, with a code of #7d6f67, 



representing a common color palette on both its skies and strong livestock 
and coats.   



District 11



“Known for its bountiful orchards, District 11's workers spend their days 
among rustling fruit trees and sizeable farms."

	 -a statement from Kelio Angorifi, Capitol resident



Currently, District 11 has a population of 138,546, making it the 4th 
largest district in Panem.



District 11 is in the old territory of the American states Oklahoma, 
Arkansas, Louisiana, Mississippi, Alabama, and Georgia. 



District 4 is surrounded by District 12 to the northeast, District 8 to the 
north, District 10 to the southwest, and District 2 to the northwest. 



District 11 has a tesserae rate of 5.937 per person and a tesserae 
percentage of 593.7%. The Capitol praises District 10 for being a major 
purchaser of tesserae across Panem! 



District 10’s traditional color is earth brown, with a code of #36291f, 
showing both common features in the citizens of District 10 and the earth 
and soil which they use to provide produce for the Capitol. 



District 12



“One of the outer districts, this is nonetheless a crucial one. These brave 
and hardy workers descend deep into the earth each day to mine the coal 
that keeps our nation running."

	 -a statement from Grecia Columba, Capitol resident 



Currently, District 12 has a population of 7,935, making it the 12th 
largest district in Panem.



District 12 is in the past areas of the American states Kentucky, Ohio, and 
West Virginia. 



Distirct 10 is surrounded by District 8 to the south and southwest, 
DIstrict 11 to the south, and District 3 to the northwest. 



District 12 has a tesserae rate of 1.449 per person and a tesserae 
percentage of 144.93%. 



District 12’s traditional color is ebony, with a code of #000000, 
representing the darkness of its mines and the beautiful silence in the 
color of the Capitol’s main power source, coal.  














 
̶̧́D̵̗̓ī̵̩s̶̹̅t̶͍͊r̷͖̔í̵͖c̷̘͒t̷͓̃ ̶̯̎1̴̥̈́3̴̼͂ 
̵̤̚ 
̷̯̔“̸͇͑D̷̛͍i̴̩̓s̸̙̓t̶̞͆r̸̬̈i̸̋ͅc̶̞̏ṯ̴̏ ̸̢̈́1̴̖̓3̴̮̿ 
̷̤͛b̷̬͒e̴̙̅t̸͎̿ṟ̷͊a̴̖̒y̴̱͆ȅ̴̡d̴̻͋ ̸̰̀ȃ̵̢ņ̷͑d̶̙̿ 
̶̫͑s̸̜̈́c̸̲̿a̵̮̍m̴̝͛ḿ̴̪e̵̜̿d̸̬̋ ̷̎͜u̵̫̍s̵̺͝.̸͉́ ̴͈̐T̸̨̈h̴̦͝ẽ̵̫y̴̗̒ 
̷͈̈p̴̱͛i̶͉̒ĺ̸̡l̴͙̓a̸̜͑g̷̾͜ë̴̤́d̶̥͘ ̸͙̐ǎ̵̟w̴̪̾a̵͈̽y̸͓̓ ̸̪̾t̷̗̉h̷̻̐ĕ̴̮ 
̵͎̋r̴͓̿é̸͕s̵̫̄o̴̩̔u̴̯͊r̶̘̐ċ̵̖e̸̞̕s̷̰͘ ̵͇͐g̴̺̈́ř̴̙ȧ̴̰n̶̤͌t̴̗̽e̷̟̚d̸̛͜ 
̸̤̌t̵͈̽ŏ̵̺ ̴͍͐t̷̘͗ḧ̴̞́ȩ̶̽m̴͎̓ ̵̪͊b̶̟͘y̶̤̚ ̸͔͆t̵̛͚h̸̩̓e̴͇̽ 
̷̈́ͅC̷̥̓a̵̺̽p̴͙͘ȋ̷̡t̸͖̽ơ̴͍l̴͙͐,̵͎̾ ̶̜̐t̵͕͛ỏ̸̳õ̸̖k̶̨̓ ̸̖͝t̷̘̀h̶̙́e̸̟͊ 
̵̥̿l̷̮͋ő̸̡v̵̤͂e̸̯͠ ̸͔̈́ã̵̬n̶̐͜d̴̻̄ ̵̢̾c̶͔͊á̷͖r̴̫͝ḛ̸͝ 
̶̗̽p̵̪̏r̸̝̋ò̷͜v̷̮̄i̶̋͜d̷̥̎ȅ̴̯d̷̹͆ ̶̭̎t̶̝̍o̷̮͘ ̷̝̊t̶̙̆h̴̬̕e̴̦̓m̸̹̓ 
̷̩̚a̸̺͗n̶̢̎ď̶̹ ̶̨́b̴̼͊u̴̯̚i̸͖̽l̶̫̈́ţ̴̄ ̷̳͆i̸̮̍t̵̻̀ ̵̧̆i̴̡͝n̴̗̉t̷̳͘o̶̧͠ 
̵̩̈d̸̛͙e̶̩̚c̸͚͝ȩ̸̕i̸̙͒t̸̨̑,̸̪́ ̸̰̍h̴̹͊a̷̓ͅt̵̺͆r̵̘̈e̵̺̋d̴̢̓,̷̲͒ 
̶͒ͅa̵̭͐n̵͇͊d̸͔́ ̴͈̽d̷͍̅é̵͚a̶͙̒t̴͕̕h̵̰͒.̷̗̋ ̷̙̄S̴̡͒o̸̪͊ ̸̜̔ẃ̵̤ę̴͝ 
̸͇̂b̸̞͂u̷͓͘r̶̟̒n̸̯̔e̵̠̐d̶̘̂ ̸̤̈́t̵̓͜h̷͓͋ë̷̱m̸̿͜ ̸̫̓ț̵̏ỏ̶̖ ̴̱̈́t̶̛̳h̸̝͐e̸̱̍ 
̶̖̌g̷̞̔r̵̡͊o̶̹͋u̵̘͝n̵͖̑d̸̞̎.̷̫̓ ̶̨͠Å̶͚n̸̹͊ḋ̴̖ ̵̗͠w̶͕̓e̸̪͒’̴̨̏l̵̦̓l̴̹͝ 
̶̨͘b̵̬̒û̵̫r̸̹̈n̴̻͋ ̸̹͒y̴̞̎o̵̹̍ư̵̧,̴͕̚ ̸͍͛t̵̺̄ő̷̩o̸͇͐.̶͙̔”̵̪̆ ̵̧̅ 
̴̺̓	̵̰͆-̸̭̂ ̴̳̂y̶̰̍õ̴͕u̵͝ͅ ̵̤̋ȧ̵̟n̶̬̈d̴͔̊ ̸̟̀ŷ̵̳o̷͎̾ú̶̧r̷̡̋ 
̸̜͛d̶͇́i̵̙̿s̷͎̅t̷̜̄ṛ̸͑i̷͉͒c̴͖̎t̵̩̍ ̶̘̊a̵̬̔n̸͎͗d̸̖̓ ̷͎̈a̸̩̓ḹ̷l̶͎͐ 
̸̹̌t̸͔̕h̷͎̀e̴̩͌ ̷̖̀o̴̘̊n̵̲͋ḛ̷͆s̷̳̋ ̶̟͠y̴̯̒o̷̻͋u̷͔͌ ̶̹͊h̷͎̀ǒ̸͖l̷͚̊d̵͓͐ 
̷͈̍c̶̳̋l̶͔̾o̸͉͗s̶̫̒ë̷̱ ̷̺́ 
̷̽ͅ 
̵͍́D̶̆͜ȋ̶̢s̷̘̀t̵̛̬ȑ̸͙i̶̹͗c̸̰͌t̸̝̚ ̵̢͊1̴͎͘3̸̺͘ 
̵͔̅ć̸̗u̸͙͌ṛ̷̇r̷̝̐e̷̮͝n̴̢͐t̸̺́l̴̛̟y̷̬͒ ̴͍̊ẖ̵̽a̷̼̽s̴̙͝ ̶̲͝a̷͙̍n̸͇̈ 
̴̹̊ư̷͉n̴̤̕k̶͖̕n̵̙̅ȯ̷̜w̷̙̚ǹ̵͕ ̴̨͘p̷̩̑ơ̷̹p̸͈̉ù̴̲l̸̖̂à̶̟t̸͇̄i̵̝͆o̵̦̊n̷̝̓ 
̶̘̃b̵̼͒u̵͚͋ţ̷͊ ̶̣̈́ỉ̴̩s̵̺͆ ̶̝̊t̷̰͂h̵̪͠o̷̦̅ǔ̷̬g̴̩̊ḥ̵̔t̵͐ͅ ̷̣̐t̸̨̕o̸͚͆ 
̸͉͝b̴̧͑e̵̪̽ ̵̬̓o̶̦̎n̴̗̋e̴̋͜ ̶̨̆ó̶̭f̶̰̐ ̵̫̇t̶͔͝h̶͛͜ĕ̸͙ 
̵̠̓l̵̬̃a̵̗͂r̶͖͗ģ̴̎e̷̺̊r̵͈̚ ̴͔̓d̴̝̔i̶̪͊s̵̛͓ṱ̸͐ŗ̷̿ì̵̫c̸͎̿t̶̨̿s̷͎̋ 
̴͖͌b̵͎̈́ȃ̸͜s̵̖̐e̵̞͠d̴͍̐ ̶͈͒o̴͖͆n̵͖̆ ̷͚͐ţ̴͆ḥ̶́e̷͓̓ 
̶̭̚ŗ̵̅é̸̹s̶͍̐o̶̟̔u̵̬͑r̴̡̒c̴̺̅e̵̩͘s̴͓͂ ̴̭̚ị̸̓t̷̪͂ ̷̯̂u̵̙͆s̷͙͋e̷̻͋d̶͓̅ 
̷̪̔t̸́ͅo̷̯͒ ̴͇͝s̴̬̓u̸̙͘ċ̶̝ḱ̵ͅ ̶͙̑f̴͓̊r̴̩͆ö̸̝́m̵͍̋ ̴̛͈t̶͔͂h̸̪̏ę̶͂ 
̴̗̐C̸͖̃a̵̹̔p̴̣̒ì̴̬t̶̛̜o̷̱̔l̸̤͊ ̴̢͑a̶͉͝ǹ̴͓ď̵̜ ̴̘͒s̷̛̙t̶͚̏e̵̙͌ả̵̭l̵̳͆ 
̴͕̄f̶̣̆r̴͑͜o̸̧̓m̴̫͝ ̵͓̋t̷͖͝h̷̡̆e̸̹͘ ̸̯̐c̷̼̽į̶͌t̷͔̑ị̷̀ẕ̵̓e̶͕̒n̷͚̈s̸͇͂ 
̶̼̏ǒ̶̻f̶̜̀ ̶̪̒P̴̪̂a̵̭͊n̵̗͐e̸̬͗m̸̦͋.̶̫̽ ̴̀ͅ 
̴̙̕ 
̷̼͊D̴̤͒ḭ̵̊s̶̗̔t̴͕̿r̷̬̔ỉ̵͎c̵͎͗t̵̩̂ ̴̠̓1̸̻̃3̷̝̈ ̴͇̅i̸̥̊s̸͉̀ ̷̣̄i̵̝̒n̶̬̽ 
̷̢̍ť̷͚ẖ̶͠ȅ̵̗ ̶̦͋r̴͎̊u̸̥̎ǐ̸ͅn̷̪̔s̷̰̔ ̵̰̑o̵̩͠f̶̛͍ 
̶̮̏O̶̥͐n̵̘̍t̸̗̂a̸̦̐r̶̢̊i̷͕̔o̴̘̽ ̸̺̃a̶̛̻n̷̜̎ď̸͓ 
̷͍̈́Q̴͕̐u̴͙̽é̴̦b̵̬̽e̵͙̓ċ̴͎,̵̘̅ ̵͓̚b̸̨̋ő̴̥t̴͎̊h̴̫̆ 
̴̯͐C̷͘ͅa̸̬̾ň̴̢ã̶̳d̵͚̃i̸̪̾ḁ̶̋n̴̗͝ ̶͉͠p̸͈͠r̷̛͔ó̴̱v̸͙̌ĩ̶̘n̵̩̈́c̸̦̒e̴̮̿ş̶̇ 
̷̭̎a̷̰̾s̷̝̉ ̸̛͉w̷̥͋è̶̦l̷̋͜l̸̡̇ ̶͍̅a̷̟͊s̸̳̾ ̸̦̇t̴̯̓h̵͍͋e̶̎ͅ 
̷̙̋A̸̪̅m̵̬͝e̸͖̊ṛ̴̉i̵̩͊c̵̯̃a̴͈̍n̵͍͂ ̴̲͗s̸̤͊t̴̝̿ạ̷̚t̸̳̊e̴̖͒ ̶̞̑N̵͍̋ȩ̵̔w̴̗̎ 
̸̨͑Y̵̰͑ŏ̵̗r̴͓̔k̸̰̓.̵̺̉ ̸̧̍ 
̷̡̀ 
̷̢̏D̴̘̊i̷̠̐s̵͉͋t̴̫̎r̴͖̎ï̸̱c̵̛̜t̷̫͒ ̵͚̾1̴̲̾3̶̳̈́ ̷͔͂i̴̭̕ş̶̆ 
̵͔͆b̶͎͒o̵̠͒r̵̺̓d̷̯͂e̸͉͝ṟ̴̈ȇ̶̲ḍ̵̈́ ̶͚̂b̶͕̀y̴̥̒ 
̷̟̋D̷̩͆ĩ̷͍s̷̰͊t̸͜͝r̸͕͐į̸̛c̷̬̅t̷̠̋ ̴͑ͅ6̵̱͗ ̶͉͝ṭ̵̀ȯ̵̖ ̴̬́t̸̻́h̸̦͊ȩ̷̚ 
̸͎̑w̶̤͐e̸͖̒s̷̱̿t̸̻͊,̶̰͂ ̴͔́Ḑ̴̌í̴̱s̸̜̕t̶̬̀ŕ̵̰i̴̯͐c̸̼͆ṫ̶̼ ̴̺͠3̵͙̋ 
̵͚̋t̵̮͒o̵͙͊ ̵̳̑t̵͖͒h̸̘̆ḙ̵͘ ̴̗̊ș̶͊o̷̳͐û̴̹ṭ̴͠h̶͕̐ẅ̷̼́ė̴̻š̶̱t̸͇̉,̵̱̑ 
̵̰͂ǎ̶̞n̸̼͘d̴͍͒ ̶̻̂D̴̩͐i̶͔̎s̶̟̀t̶̝̋r̶̻͗i̴̭̍c̷̪̏ṭ̶̇ ̸̖͒1̶̢̓2̴̭͝ ̶͓̄t̸̝͆o̴̻͂ 



̶͉͌t̴̝̚h̷̪̀e̶̹̓ ̶̬́ș̵̆o̴̗͛ŭ̴͈t̸̗͛ḩ̶̄.̸̙̍ ̴͓̄ 
̷̩͑ 
̶̣͐D̷̰̏í̷̩s̷͔̓ţ̴̋i̵͇͗r̵̭̕c̷͖̿t̶́͜ ̴̟͝1̶̳́3̷̝̂ ̷̮̕h̷̡̐ą̶̂s̸̭͌ 
̸̱̂n̵̗͒ḛ̴̕v̴̧̐ê̷̟r̵̮̎ ̸͓̉p̵̺͛u̵͙̍ŗ̸͑c̷̦̈h̵̨̃a̷̮͐s̶̡̃è̴̜d̵̖̔ 
̵̧͊t̸̥̄ę̴͑s̴̰͠ṣ̵̾e̴̞͘ŕ̷̺ä̵̭e̸̲͒,̶̭̑ ̵͙̚n̵̙͠o̴͉͒ȑ̴̳ 
̴̣̓p̸̤̆a̴̔͜r̶̮͝t̸̪̅i̴̤̔c̶̦̓į̶̊p̶̜̋ä̵͉t̸̲͂ẻ̴̢ḍ̶̚ ̷̯̈́i̷̬͋n̸͉̒ ̵̹̍ō̸̻r̷̨̾ 
̶͆ͅs̵̻̔u̴͊ͅp̶͕̃p̷͈͂ô̷̤r̸̟̀t̶̩̋e̴̼͂d̵̺́ ̵̥̌t̶̲̒h̴̝̏e̷̫͐ 
̶̼̿a̵̭̍n̵͖̄n̷̪̽u̴͚̓a̶̠͠l̸̖͠ ̵̧͗H̷̼̓u̶̇͜n̷̻͂g̷̜̅e̶̺̔r̷͎̍ 
̸̯̀G̵͙̋ḁ̸̿ṁ̴͓e̶͛͜s̴͖̍.̷̰̎ ̷͉̀T̶̨̐h̵̡̀e̵̛͙i̴̛͔r̸̤̔ 
̶̫̓ť̷̡ř̵̖e̴͖͌ȃ̸̼c̵̟͋ḧ̴͔́ė̸̢ṙ̸͚ò̵̥u̶̠͝s̵̬͌ 
̴͓͆a̴̖̓c̶̬͛t̷̩͝i̷̢͌o̸̼͐n̸̑͜s̴̠̃ ̴̼̾ą̴̀ń̷̯ḍ̴́ 
̴͇̋r̶̻͊e̶̩̋b̷̼̐e̴̜͘l̵̲̃l̶̝̇i̵̜̒o̶̮͠n̵̡̎ ̸̰͘ą̶̌r̸͛ͅe̶̯̽ ̵̖̂n̷̤̋õ̵̬t̷̨̓ 
̴̝̑ş̷̆u̵̬͝p̴̖͐p̸̻̅ö̶̧ř̵͔ṫ̶͖e̴͙̒d̸̩̄ ̶̛̣b̷͖̅y̶̩͒ ̶̞͛t̴͇̒h̵̨̓e̶̯̍ 
̷̦́C̵̘͠a̴̩͆p̴̼̀i̶͙̐t̶̞̄ō̴͇l̴̼̋.̷̻͒ ̶̡́W̵̝͂e̷̘͒ 
̴͓̽p̶̞͋r̷̜͒ó̶̦m̵̺͋i̶͉̇s̷̻͗ḛ̴̔ ̶̭̒w̵̡͒ẻ̷̡ ̵̣̅ẉ̶̈́i̷̩͑l̸̬͘ĺ̵̳ 
̸̥͑b̶̠̉u̵̪̾r̷̭̃n̷̲͒ ̵͕̅t̵̠͑h̴͍̓e̷̞̍m̵̦͝ ̶̓ͅt̷͖͗ŏ̸̫ 
̶̹̅p̷̩̀ŕ̸̥ö̴͇t̶̝̽ẻ̵̠c̴̩͑ṫ̴͜ ̸̗̓y̵͕̅ȍ̴̹u̶̟͐,̸̂ͅ ̶̬͌d̵̰̋ê̵̞a̷̺̿r̸̹̾ 
̸̩̇c̶̖̈́ḯ̶͎ť̴̺ị̶̂z̸̦̆e̸̛̩n̸̺̈́ș̷̈́ ̵̡̀o̸̼͒f̶̦̽ ̶͈͂P̵̱͒a̴͙̾n̶̪̕e̶͔̓m̵͚̋.̷͓͋ 
̷̤̽ 
̸̧̃ 
̵̀ͅD̶̮̄i̶̡̓š̴̨t̶̻̿r̴̲͝ỉ̴̲c̴̦͗t̸̖̾ ̸̯͛1̵̼͋3̵͚̆’̶̰̈́s̷̩̐ 
̶̣͐ť̸͖r̸̰͆a̶̢͐d̷̞̈́i̷̩̿t̶̪̾i̸̔͜o̵͉͘n̸͕̕a̴̡̓ļ̷̎ ̵̝̅c̸͔̈o̸̞͒l̶̟̏o̷͎̍r̵͖̓ 
̴͍̚i̶͕͝s̷͔͊ ̶͍͒d̶͕̾a̷̳͛r̸̝͛k̷̪̈ ̸̣̇s̴̱̓i̷̼͐l̵̟͘v̶̜͝ę̴͗r̷͙͊,̴͈̾ 
̷̐ͅw̴̞̽i̷̡͆ť̶̥h̷̠̑ ̶̝̂a̶͔͊ ̷̫̌c̴̡̍ö̸̖d̵̯͘e̸̪̓ ̵͔̈́ợ̵f̶͈̄ 
̸̟͌#̴̘̈́7̸̱̌5̴̺̄7̵̣́5̸̳̋7̸͖̒0̴̡͝.̵͓͋ ̷̬̅Ť̸̨h̶̢̍ȩ̷͛ 
̴̥̑C̵̹̊a̶̫̿p̵͙͗í̵̱t̸̢̃o̶̟̽ļ̴͆ ̵̀ͅd̵̯̓ë̶̫c̸͠ͅl̸̢͆a̵̳̎r̶̈́ͅe̷̞͒s̷̪̈ 
̸̧̓t̴̠̎h̴̟́è̸̠ ̷̠͒ṡ̴̡i̸̬͌g̴͔̑n̶̹͝ỉ̸͖f̸̨͝i̷͉̐c̸̹̆à̶̖n̴͓̔c̴̫̀e̷̱̿ 
̷̖̆b̷̻̎ë̸̙́h̴̺͑ĭ̴͖n̵̞̊d̶͎̃ ̸͚̊t̴͔̃h̴̹͌i̴͇̽s̴͕̎ ̸͖͑h̵̥̅ů̶̳e̵̢̎ ̷̠̈́i̵̚͜s̶̥̃ 
̵̪̎t̴͈̋o̸͙͑ ̶̼͋r̴̤̅ḛ̸̕p̸̝̽r̸̲̅e̸͎̍s̵̜͋è̴̠n̶͙͆t̷͖̊ ̷̯̈́t̷̪̍h̵͚́e̸̼͠ 
̷͇̊s̵̗̎o̵̢̒ȕ̵̬l̶̯͘e̶̻̾ŝ̵̟s̵̮̓n̴̤̎ê̵͜s̷̠̚s̶̞͗ ̶̊͜a̸͔͊ņ̴͠d̶̨̃ 
̸̠͆i̴̭̅n̶͙͝č̴̘ò̶̰m̴̢̛i̸̠͊n̴̫̈g̷̢̏ ̸͎̏f̷̚ͅa̴͎̎l̷̡̚l̶̥̚ ̵̱̅o̶̹̽f̷͖̕ 
̸̧̂a̸̪͒l̷͔̆l̶̩̏ ̸̝͑c̷̜͛ĭ̴̲ẗ̶̪́ĩ̷̝z̸͍̓e̵͓̓n̷̘̒s̶̝̽ ̵̲̽o̸̻̾f̶̺̊ 
̴̪̓D̶͍͋į̸͛s̸̻̍t̷̺͋ṟ̷̓i̶̗̓c̸̙̚t̷̜́ ̵̢̔1̵͓͠3̷͉̀.̵͙̇ ̸̳̒ 
̸͇̆ 


